
 

The 12th Annual Rotary Festival of Trees 
  Community 

Gingerbread House Contest 
 

Running from December 3 -31, the Rotary Festival of Trees is a community-based holiday 

celebration with decorated trees, wreaths, gingerbread houses, and special events and 

activities for the entire family. It is free to view and walk through the forest of trees and 

magical Candy Cane Lane. 

  
We are seeking Corporate/Culinary teams to demonstrate their creativity and design skills 
in the 2021 Rotary Club of Canmore Gingerbread House Contest. The contest is open to all 
types of businesses and culinary groups.  
 
Entries will be displayed at The Malcolm Hotel in conjunction with The Rotary Club of 
Canmore Festival of Trees.  
 
Date and location  
 
Your Gingerbread House and completed entry form, must be received at the Malcolm Hotel 
in Canmore, on December 2nd between 3 and 5 pm.  
 
Pre-Registration is appreciated, so book your lot on Gingerbread Lane. Entry is FREE!  
Email gingerbread.contest2021@gmail.com  
 
Gingerbread houses will be on display until Dec. 31st, to be picked up by January 2nd, 2022 
at 5 pm..  
 

Construction  
 
Your gingerbread house may be any dwelling type. The structure must be placed on a 

plywood, or equivalent, base not exceeding:   60 cm x 60 cm. 
 
Gingerbread structures must be constructed entirely of edible materials. A combination of 
edible and non-edible materials may be used to decorate the base 
 
Judging  
 
All entries will be judged on overall appearance, creativity, originality, workmanship, 
technique and degree of difficulty. 1st 2nd and 3rd place ribbons will be awarded in the 
Corporate/Culinary Category.   
 
Winners will be announced December 15th on our Rotary Festival of Trees Website  
 
https://rotaryclubofcanmore.ca/page/festival-of-trees .  
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Gingerbread House Contest Entry Form 

To Reserve your lot on Gingerbread Lane 
(Please email completed form to gingerbread.contest2021@gmail.com ) 

 

(FREE to Enter) 

Delivered to the Malcolm Hotel between 3 and 5 pm on Thursday, Dec 2nd 2021. 

 
 
Corporate/Culinary Group Name: ________________________  
 
Gingerbread House Title: _______________________________ 
 
Contact Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: ______________________________________ 
 
Telephone: __________________________________________ 
 
Email: ______________________________________________ 
 
Optional: Please submit a digital photo of your Corporate/Culinary team in action that can 

be displayed on the Rotary Website and with your entry at the Malcolm Hotel 
gingerbread.contest2021@gmail.com  
 
      I give permission to display the photo of our Corporate/Culinary team on the Rotary 
Club website, and at the Malcolm Hotel along with my Gingerbread House entry.  
 
Gingerbread Houses should be delivered to the Malcolm Hotel between 3 and 5 pm on 
Thursday, December 2nd 2021.   
 
Entries must be picked up by January 2, 2022 at 5 pm. Entries not picked up by this date 
will be disposed of (composted).  
 
Contact: Vi or Luc at   
Email: gingerbread.contest2021@gmail.com  
 
on behalf of 
The Rotary Club of Canmore  
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